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Dear Mr Shepherd,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REVIEW: REV10236 – City Garden Project

I refer to your email of 29 March 2011 requesting that Aberdeen City Council (ACC) review
its handling of your request for information on the City Garden Project.

A Review Panel met on 3 June 2011 and a copy of the decision issued is enclosed.

Please be assured that the FOI Compliance Team has prioritised your request for
information, and is working to get this out to you as soon as possible.

If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Philip Astley
City Archivist


